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Would you please note that the deadline for inclu-
sion with the August 2017 Newsletter is the
31stJuly2017. Submissions are welcome that would
be of interest to members of the LBLRS. These can
be forwarded to me as text/disc by post or you can
email or telephone. If you require anything return-
ing please ask. Photographs, plans and drawings are
acceptable as long as permission has been given by
the copyright owner.

Compressed air at the Ffestiniog
Having received an invitation for the Eimco loco ‘Whis-
tling Pig’ to attend the Ffestiniog Railway event ‘Quirks
& Curiosities II’ over the long bank holiday weekend
28th April to 1st May, off she went from Lea Bailey ……..

on 14th April, stopping near Aberystwyth to swap trail-
ers. Then she was unloaded in the yard at Minfford on
29th April.

Apparently she was very popular, getting atten-
tion every time she moved (something to do
with the unusual sound she made).

I’m told she was judged by some to be the 4th

most interesting attendee (out of more than 4!)

While there, she met up with ‘Issing Sid’, visiting
from Statfold.

Come and see ‘Whistling Pig’ and ‘Issing Sid’
together at Lea Bailey on 13th and 14th May
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Disclaimer
The views expressed in this newsletter are
those of its correspondents and are not neces-
sarily agreed with or shared by the Lea Bailey
Light Railway Society, its Officers or the
Newsletter Editor. The accuracy of statements
made in articles submitted for publication will
not normally be checked for validity by the
Newsletter Editor. The responsibility for the
content of articles submitted by individual
members or groups remains with the authors
and cannot be accepted by the Society, its Of-
ficers or the Newsletter Editor.

Data Protection Act

Members are reminded that the LBLRS main-
tains a list of their names and addresses solely
for the purposes of recording membership sub-
scriptions and distributinging newsletters and
publications.
Such details are deleted from the database for
any member who leaves the Society, either
after the committee have been notified or after
it has been determined that an overdue sub-
scription has not been paid for several months.

Lea Bailey Light Railway Society
Visit our Website at www.lblr.org.uk

Find us on Facebook or Youtube

After Roy left at end of play on Friday, members
of the Lea Bailey crew ran Sid, having had some
experience from when he visited Lea Bailey in
May 2015.

And I hear that a great time was had by all …

Watch the Q&CII video at
https://youtu.be/mNHJJKJ_AVM
Particularly between 19 and 22 minutes

Note - the video of Issing Sid at Lea Bailey in
2015 has now passed 88,000 views!

Hope to see you at
Lea Bailey in a
few days for our
Compressed Air
Gala on 13h and
14th May, when
we will also have
the Eimco 12B
rockershovel
working on its
own section of
track with a genu-
ine Holman Silver

3 rock drill also working.
There will be the chance
for visitors to drive the
Eimco loco for £5 for 5
minutes. And also the op-
portunity to try panning
for gold at £2 for 15 min-
utes (but remember that
the quantity of gold in the
mine was found to be on-
ly a few grains per ton!).

For all paid-up LBLRS members, the society
AGM will be held at Lea Bailey at 5.30pm on
13th May after the open day activities. Member-
ship fees may be paid on the day.
Look forward to seeing you at Lea Bailey
Rob Needham


